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Missionary Focus 
Phil & Debbie Melton – IBM Global - Japan Last year, in 2020, we were able to accomplish several 

projects that we would not have otherwise been able to accomplish. Projects were completed at camp that 

could only be done without campers present. Our video livestream ministry for the churches became more 

productive as well. A bus was purchased for the camp. We fit in work projects at the Sakahogi church and 

our home that improved the use of space for Debbie’s English Bible classes. We established online prayer 

meetings and discipleship work. Unfortunately, we were only able to utilize Camp Raphayada for 3 weeks 

out of the entire 2020, but we anticipate that will change for 2021. In November, Debbie was provided with 

a free airline ticket to the States in order to see her mother who lives with Parkinson’s Disease and to see 

grandbaby #15’s arrival. We are very grateful for your faithful giving and prayers for our ministry here in 

Japan. 
 

  Stewardship Report as of May 16, 2021 
                   This Week            Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving         $       6,441.00 $  345,528.55 

Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs    $       7,061.54 $  324,830.77 

Faith Promise Giving          $          565.00 $    29,890.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs                         $          563.46 $    25,919.23 
 

Announcements 
 Special Welcome!  Please welcome to our services Jonny and Andie Rebert. Jonny will be 

speaking in the evening service. Please Pray for God’s will as we consider their role in our 

ministry next year. 

 New Adult Sunday School series beginning June 6!  This summer we will be combining 

our Adult classes in the auditorium and will use the book “It’s Not What You Think.”  Each 

lesson centers on an important Biblical truth that runs counter to our current culture.     

 Next 2 Midweek services. There will be no Master Clubs next Wednesday, May 26. We will 

still have the prayer service, nursery, and the teen Bible Study. The following week we will 

have the midweek service on Tuesday, June 1, with the ministry team from PCC, and 

everyone will meet in the auditorium. Nursery is provided. There will be no Wednesday 

night services that week. 

 FCA Graduation. This Friday, on May 28, at 6 pm, FCA will be hosting its graduation. Due 

to the easing of COVID restrictions, we are able to extend an invitation to anyone who would 

like to attend. 

 Choir Practice. Choir practice begins today at 5:00 pm. on the auditorium stage. All 

members and students 9th grade and up are welcome to join us! 

 

                1st through 6th grade 

Birthdays & Anniv.               Children’s Church                           Nursery Schedule  
Hartungs      May 29    Today      R & H. Wade             Sunday AM  Cairna      

Regners        May 29    5/30         Corselius                                              Tammie W. 

                             Hilary Y. 

             PM   Becky B. 

                      Jill B. 

          Hilary Y. 

Attendance 5/16/21                                                      

Sunday School              68    PM Service      86   

AM Service           110       
           

 


